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Bible:  This week: Romans 5:12 Therefore, just as sin 

entered the world through one man, and death through 

sin, and in this way death came to all people, because 

all sinned. Next week: Genesis 6:22 

 

Phonics: Your child will receive a March calendar 

today with attached Special Sounds list and sentences 

with one and two vowel words. Please have your child 

read these each day to you then parents initial the 

calendar  Your child will receive a prize if the 

calendar is full at the end of the month.   

 

Reading: Reading groups are working on reading one-

vowel & two- vowel words and Special Sounds.  

 

Handwriting: We are learning to connect letters in 

cursive to make words and capital letters.  

 

Math: Review dime, penny and nickel. Counting by 5’s 

and 10’s, the teen family and all addition families. 

Number words one-ten. 

 

Social Studies: This week we are learning about China. 

 

 

Student of the Week  

None this week  

 

Show and Tell 

Isaiah– Friday Feb. 21 

Reminder no toys 

Art with moms: Friday 2/28 1-1:40.  

 

Mystery Reader: I have a few dates coming up in March 

if you would like to read to the class.  

 

 

 
Important Dates:  

 

2/28: KA NUT DAY- No uniform Day!  

3/2: Dr.Seuss Day!  

3/3: Spring Pictures – Students should be in 

Spring dressy (Easter) clothes.  

3/13: Boosterthon Run @9:00. 

3/16-3/20: SAT week 

3/23-3/27: Spring Break  

4/3: Field Trip money due 

4/14: Oceanographic Field Trip 

A Peek at our Week in 

Kindergarten 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please see our upcoming 

dates.  

3/2 is Dr. Seuss Day! If you 

would like to bring a special 

Dr. Seuss themed treat please 

let me know  Check out 

Pinterest for great ideas. 

 

3/16-3/20 is our SAT week. 

More information to come. We 

will have tests in the 

morning and fun the afternoon 

after lunch.  

 

3/23-3/27 is our Spring Break 

week.  

 

Our Next Field Trip is to the 

Oceanographic Center Tuesday 

4/14. We will have a picnic 

lunch after at the playground 

across the street from the 

Oceanographic Center.  

 

Thank you.  

In His service, 

Mrs. McDonough 

 


